
            

 

          

 

 

 

 

April 26, 2022 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro    The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chair        Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations     Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 U.S. Capitol      1036 Longworth HOB 

Washington, D.C. 20515     Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for the Orwigsburg Veterans Memorial Hall in fiscal year 2023. The 

entity to receive funding for this project is the Borough of Orwigsburg located at 209 North 

Warren Street, Orwigsburg, PA 17961.  

The funding would be used for improvements to the local, Borough owned Veterans Community 

Memorial Hall and surrounding grounds. The various improvements would include computer 

terminals for use by the community, increased security, and fire detection systems to protect and 

preserve the Veterans Memorial area currently being constructed. Exterior improvements would 

include the construction of an enclosed multi-Purpose building facility for use by the many local 

baseball and softball organizations throughout the entire year. I certify that neither I nor my 

immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Dan Meuser 

Member of Congress  
 

 

  


